Browning Public Schools
Board Agenda Request
Meeting To Be Held: 4-28-2021

Recognition: [ ] Students [ ] Staff [ ] Parents
Information: [ | Building Report [ | Old Business [ ] Superintendent’s Report
Action: [ | Resignation [ ] Hiring [ ] Contract Service Agreements
[ ] Travel Out-of-State [ ] Travel In State DX Approvals
[ ] Termination [ ] Legal Matters [ ] Other:

This action request pertains to [_| Elementary (only)  [X] High School/District Wide

Date: 4-20-2021

To: Corrina Guardipee-Hall From: Teri DeRoche
Superintendent Title:  Transportation Supervisor

Subject: Permission for Cut Bank School Buses to enter District#9 for route #1 during 2021-2022
school years

Description: Cut Bank bus enters our district on this route to pick up students to attend school in

CutBank. Route #1 is SweetGrass route and it comes Approximately 25 miles into our district on the old
Croff Wren road

Financial Impact: We do not have to pay individual Transportation contracts to the students who ride
this route This saves us money and we do not have to operate a bus for this area, which are quite a long
distance for us.

Funding Source (Budget/grant, etc.): Transportation Budget
Attachment(s): Permission Letter for CutBank buses entering Dist#9

Approval: Superintendent’s Office/Finance/Personnel as applicable (Initial)

Comments:

Board Action: |:| N/A (Info) |:| Approved |:| Denied |:| Tabled to:



|Cut Bank Public Schools monn,
SCHOOL DISTRICT 15 - GLACIER COUNTY EXCELLENCE

101 Third Avenue SE

Cut Bank, Montana 59427
(406) 873-2229

FAX (406) 873-4691

DATE: April 19, 2021
TO: Browning Board of Trustees
| FROM: Paul Sundgren / Cut Bank Transportation Supervisor
RE:  Cut Bank School Bus entering District #9
| Dear Board of Trustees:
We are requesting permission to operate our school bus route #1 in your district during the

2021-2022 school year. Route #1 goes into your district a distance of 25 miles.

! Students attending Cut Bank Schools riding this bus are:
Mylee Barry, MacKenzie Johnson, Bauer Seewald, Brant Seewald

We have been operating this route in your district for many years and we appreciate your
I cooperation in this matter.

Please present for School Board approval at your next meeting and return to me as soon as
possible. Enclosed please find a stamped self-addressed envelope.

APPROVED - Chairman of the Board of Trustees
l Browning Public Schools, District # 9

| ZM#ﬁéWW Wandly Jolrasa

Paul Sundgrerf, Transportation Supervisor Wade Johnsonﬂuberintendent of Schools
Cut Bank Public Schools Cut Bank Public Schools




